CORRESPONDENCE
8/20/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 08261-2019

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 2:01 PM

To: ‘Liechty, Jason’

Subject: RE: request to be added as interested party for Docket #20190061-EI

Good Afternoon Mr. Liechty

Per your request you have been added as an interested person in Docket 20190061-El.
Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Liechty, Jason [mailto:JLIECHTY@broward.org]

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 1:44 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: request to be added as interested party for Docket #20190061-El

Hello,
Please add me as an interested party for Docket No. 20190061-El.
Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
Jason Liechty

BREVVARD

JASON LIECHTY, SENIOR ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECT COORDINATOR
Environmental Protection and Growth Management Department
ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING AND COMMUNITY RESILIENCE DIVISION
115 S Andrews Ave, Room 329-H | Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301
954-519-0310 (0) 954-257-7408 (m)
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Broward County is a certified 4-STAR Community
Recognized for National Excellence in Sustainability

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public
records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message

to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public
disclosure.





